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Academic Courses at Taylor Ranch 
normal 

John Hendee, Chuck Hatch and I have been exploring ideas to 
expand our academic use of Taylor Ranch. Potential course 
ideas include Wilderness Ecology, Winter Wilderness Ecology, 
Wilderness Wildlife Ecology, Fire Ecology, Landscape Ecology, student 
internships/research projects, and high school advanced placement 
courses which could be used to recruit students. Options for getting 
in and out include hiking in, flying in and out, and rafting out with 
an outfitter. We are wide open to any new creative ideas to better 
use Taylor Ranch. 

We would like to get f acuity who are interested in teaching at Taylor 
Ranch together in the next few weeks to explore possibilities. If you 
are interested, please give me a call by the end of this week and we 
will try to find a meeting time that works for everyone. 

Welcome back! 

Alton 
Alton Campbell, Associate Dean 
College of Forestry, Wildlife, and Range Sciences 
University of Idaho; Moscow ID 
Phone: 208 885-6441 
Fax: 208 885-6226 
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